
 
 

 
 

 
 

           
           

 

 
 

 

 

   
 

If you have a child who received free or reduced 
price last year, you may be able to get $120 in 

P-EBT benefits. 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 
If your child received free or reduced priced meals 
during the 2022-2023 school year, you are eligible for 
P-EBT benefits. 

WHAT DO I HAVE TO DO? 
Those already enrolled in SNAP with school-aged children 
will receive P-EBT benefits in early November on their SNAP 
card. 

Families not receiving SNAP benefits but whose children 
were eligible for free or reduced meals can go to NH EASY 
website between September 30 and November 30, 2023 to 
complete a brief application. 

Once approved, a P-EBT card will be mailed for use at any 
food retailer accepting EBT. 

Families can Don’t wait! 
expect to Apply now at Deadline to 

receive nheasy.nh.gov apply is 
$120.00 per November 
eligible child 30th 2023! 

https://nheasy.nh.gov/

